
 

 

 

 

         24 April 2023 

 

Dear Quantum Computing Bootcamp Organizing Committee,  

 

It is my pleasure to recommend Bhasitha Dharmasena for the Quantum Computing 

Bootcamp this summer 2023. I have worked with Bhasitha for several months on the 

current SBS experiments. He is currently specializing in constructing, testing, and 

supporting the SBS GEMs for the current and next-planned experiments. Bhasitha is 

extremely reliable, and he asks excellent questions in regards to the experiments and 

physics. He is particularly interested in the computing side of our physics analysis as I 

know he hopes to optimize the reconstruction and analysis of GEM data during this thesis. 

I have no doubt that he will benefit from the instruction in your program, and that the 

curriculum will help him to excel in his physics career and future analysis. Please consider 

him as an excellent student and candidate for this program.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Holly Szumila-Vance 

Staff Scientist, Jefferson Lab 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


